Hi Class 1,

Hope you have had another lovely week doing some amazing home learning! We are now going into the last week of school and I am sure you will all be having so much fun. I am so impressed with every single one of you and the way you have embraced home learning and made it fun for you, I know that it has not been easy and I thank you and Mummys and Daddys for helping out along the way. I miss you all and I am sure that we will see each other again but until then have a lovely summer and enjoy yourselves!
Maths:
I have attached the home learning sheets from White Rose for this week. 
Literacy:
I have attached the home learning sheets from Hamilton Trust for this week for the children to complete.
Topic:
[bookmark: _GoBack]For this week in topic I have attached the innovate sheet. This is something we would usually do in the last week of school to show our understanding of the topic. I have attached a word document with 3 choices of the work you could complete to show this with some explanation and ideas. 
Hope you have another lovely week!

Miss Grounds  
